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I am writing to announce my candidacy for a term on the Board of Directors in the upcoming 
election. I understand and meet the eligibility requirements of the position and agree to abide by 
the RASC Director’s and Officer’s Code of Conduct. 

My name is Katherine Dulong (RASC Montréal Centre) and I have been a member of the Inclusivity 
and Diversity committee since 2020. As a youth member, I am also involved in the NextGen 
committee. At the centre level, I have been a member of RASC Montreal since 2018. I started editing 
our centre newsletter (Skyward) in 2018-2019 before becoming centre president in 2019-2020 and 
past president in 2020-2021.  

I have also been involved in the board of directors for a student-run organisation at my university. I 
was vice-president of Social Media and Marketing for four months and have experience with 
Instagram, Facebook, Tiktok and Mailchimp.  

My goal for the Society would be to make it a more inclusive, diverse organisation. While a lot of 
work has been done over the past few years to increase the level of diversity both on the board and 
within the membership, there is still a lot to be done. As a young queer person, I hope to contribute 
to this pursuit at the National level. I hope you will support my nomination to the board. 

Thank you for your support, 

 


